
 
JOHN A. LOGAN COLLEGE  
Financial Aid Office 
700 Logan College Drive 
Carterville, IL 62918 

 
 
Thank You for choosing John A. Logan College! 
 
Dear Student: 
 
The Financial Aid Office at John A. Logan College has received your 2019-2020 FAFSA 
information. We will need additional information from you in order to complete your file. 
You did not include information about your parents on your 2019-2020 FAFSA. 
Please use the link provided below to determine if you are eligible to submit a 
Dependency Appeal. 
 
http://www.jalc.edu/files/uploads/global/financial_aid/pdfs/1718/dependency_appeal.pdf 
 

If you cannot prove abuse, abandonment or neglect by your parents, 
then you will need to submit your parent information to FAFSA and 
then contact our office to see what paperwork we will need for your file. 
 
If you believe you can prove abuse, abandonment, or neglect by your 
parents, please print the 2-page form, fill it out, and call our office to 
make an appointment with Sherry Summary, the Director of the JALC 
Financial Aid Office, at (618) 985-3741. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact 
the Financial Aid Office at (618) 985-3741. 
 
It is the student's responsibility to make sure you have submitted ALL the required 
documents in order to complete your file. 
 
On behalf of the faculty and staff at John A. Logan College, we want to welcome you 
and trust your stay at Logan will be a profitable and meaningful experience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John A. Logan College 
Financial Aid Office 
 
 

Direct Extension Access: (618) 985-2828 or 457-7676 
Operator: (618) 985-3741, 549-7335, 542-8612, 937-3438 

Web Site:  http://www.jalc.edu 
 

John A. Logan College does not discriminate on the basis of race, religion, color, national origin, 
disability, age, sexual orientation, or gender orientation. 

 


